ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB OF MANITOBA

NEWSLETTER November 1991

Barry Seib made a motion to authorize the Club executive to buy Honda Canada a gift or gifts totalling approximately \$100.00. Bert Bentley seconded the motion and it was unanimously carried.

The following nominations for officers were made, namely:

Jim Harrison......President
Parker Fillmore....Secretary
Ed Maisey.....Treasurer

Under the topic of New Business, a discussion ensued of a possible Classic and Antique Swap Meet to be held perhaps on the Saturday of the May long weekend. Ross Metcalfe and Barry Seib agreed to form a committee to look into this possibility.

A reminder to everyone that the Club dues of \$20.00 are now due and payable and all cheques should be forwarded to Ed Maisey at 75 Greenlea Cove, Winnipeg, R2G 2J4, or delivered to Ed at the December or January meetings.

Bert Bentley made a motion to adjourn the meeting which was seconded by Barry Seib.

Remember that the next meeting is December 16, 1991.